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Dear PCD,

I have commented before about the overall cynicism of this proposed project.,
please refer to others' letters about the specific problems regarding 'quality of life standards'
that are sorely lacking in this design review..
It will be a tragedy for all Bainbridge residents, and should be particularly concerning for you,
if basic human needs are not respected and provided for at Wintergreen..
..a SEPA review should be mandatory here.
This project is an embarrassment..

S. Steele
Stonecress Ln
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